

# 2021-03-08 Meeting notes

## Date

08 Mar 2021

## Attendees

- [Sergiu Sanielevici](#)
- [Davide Del Vento](#)
- Kevin Clark
- [Amit Chourasia](#)
- [Marcela Madrid](#)
- [Lisa Lowe](#)
- [Kelly Pierce](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)
- [Alan B Craig](#)
- [Rozita Laghaei](#)
- [Sudhakar Pamidighantam](#)

## Goals

- Review plans and activities

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 minutes	Welcome	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	
10 minutes	L2 Update	<a href="#">Philip Blood</a> , <a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• XSEDE quarterly management meeting this week. Any issues we should bring up?</li><li>• ECSS managers can schedule <b>one-to-one meetings with team members. See below for NIP.</b></li><li>• Please make sure all publications related to your ECSS work are in the XUP.</li><li>• ECSS symposium speakers sought for May 2021 and beyond. <b>Kelly Pierce will present her work at the 3/16 symposium!</b></li><li>• Please consider Jay Alameda's Request for training assistance/International HPC Summer School 2021 (his email to ecss-all on 2/24)</li></ul>
30 minutes	Activity update	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Please update <a href="https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPLOAv8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPLOAv8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing</a> <a href="#">Amit Chourasia</a> followed up with some items, will mark the spreadsheet. Mahon project should be in good shape. <a href="#">Alan B Craig</a> talked to Dr. Castellanos - they have a program similar to EMPOWER, in touch with Shodor now. Project: cameras to see wildlife, similar to Wilsbacher's - now in touch. <a href="#">Paul Rodriguez</a> and <a href="#">Bryon Gill</a> prepared the ECSS workplan for PI Albertus. <a href="#">Lisa Lowe</a> working with <a href="#">Rajane Prabha</a> on a XRAC proposal.</li><li>• How to adapt our project generating and mentoring approaches to the current and developing circumstances (remote/hybrid work; ECSS ending on 8/31/2022, etc.)</li><li>• <b>One on one meetings</b> (whatever you want to discuss regarding your ECSS/NIP work): <a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a> is setting aside Fridays 1 pm to 2 pm Eastern starting 3/12 and you let him know by Noon the preceding Wednesday if you want to talk (first come first served; specify 30 minute or 60 minute chat).</li><li>• <a href="https://pearc.acm.org/pearc21/call-for-participation/">https://pearc.acm.org/pearc21/call-for-participation/</a> Who is planning to contribute? <a href="#">Alan B Craig</a> <a href="#">Sudhakar Pamidighantam</a> preparing full papers; also some short papers.</li></ul>
5 minutes	Wrap-up	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	Next meeting: March 22.

## Action items

